
 

GENERAL CIRCULAR NUMBER 2018-023 

DATE:   September 4, 2018 

TO: Heads of State Agencies and Human Resources Directors 

SUBJECT: 
TROPICAL STORM GORDON – September State Civil Service Commission 
Meeting CANCELED 

 

Due to potential impacts from Tropical Storm Gordon, the September 5, 2018, regular business 
meeting of the State Civil Service Commission has been canceled. The meeting will be 
rescheduled at a later date, which will be announced through a general circular.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
s/Byron P. Decoteau, Jr.  
State Civil Service Director 

  

Byron P. Decoteau, Jr., Director 

Post Office Box 94111 

Baton Rouge, LA 70804-9111 

225.342.8274 

scsinfo@la.gov  

civilservice.la.gov 
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